
Head Coach Report April/21 

Tabi has decided to not continue on with us this year. We are sad to see her 
go. 

Training meet #3 submissions have been done. The meet date was April 
9/10/11. We entered in the figures events only which was Friday night. It was 
closed for viewing.  

Meet entries for Mable Moran have been done. We will be entering in the 
figure and team events. The Lcomp is considered a team even though there 
are only two of them. There will be only 2 figures required. The championship 
score will be those two figures plus the team scores. Swimmers can opt to do 
2 addition figures. Each swimmer will receive a gift in lieu of awards. 

This year has been different for registration deadlines because there are two 
per meet. One for the actual registration and one for the video submissions. 
Once we have done the videos for the upcoming meet we then focus on the 
next competition. Also, the figure draw for our last two meets will be done 
one month prior to the competition instead of one week as in the past. 

Dates for the upcoming meets and the end of the season: 
Lcomp duo will finish at the end of April. Video submissions for Mable Moran 
are due May 7. However, Lisa will be away for the last two practices in April 
so we decided to let the Lcomp attend the May 4th practice so we can do the 
videos then. The Mable Moran meet is May 14/15/16. 

Competitive team will finish on May 25. I am not available for the last 
practice on May (27). The video submissions for Jean Peters are due June 4. 
The Jean Peters meet is June 11/12/13. 

We don’t know what the restrictions will be by May/June. If we are allowed 
to gather outside then we could have an end of the season picnic at 
Rathtrevor... maybe even an ocean swim! 

Thank you 
Carol MacFayden 


